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Comments: Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater forest managers and planners,

 

I'm writing to ask you to continue allowing bicycle access to the State Line Trail (Trail 738) and all the single-track

connections to this trail currently open to bicycles. In addition to maintaining current access, please restore

access to miles 20-27 of the State Line Trail that were recently closed.  Restoring access to this section of trail

will again allow for access to longtime favorite ride of many trail users.

 

I support protecting the wild nature of this area by protecting it from resource extraction.  I believe keeping

access for bicycles is one of the best ways to ensure a sustainable and economically strong future for the forest

and the nearby communities.  My family and our friends travel frequently to enjoy the natural beauty of trails like

the State Line Trail and hope the State Line Trail is open for bicycles into the future.

 

Thank you for your consideration of my comment.

 


